
 

ASSOCIATION  NEWS  
December, 2016 

          

Welcome Committee 

    Do You Want to Make Any Changes to Your SVOA Directory Listing?  

     Mobile Phone Listing Now Available 

The Welcome Committee has begun work on the 2017 Stoneybrook Single Family Residents’ Directory. As a 

result of requests by some residents, the option to list a Mobile (aka cell) phone in addition to a Home phone is 

now available.  If you only have a Mobile phone, it can be identified as such rather than as a Home phone. Or, if 

you have you changed your telephone number, maybe switching from a landline to a cell phone, let us 

know.  Has your e-mail address changed? Do you have any other changes? Please look at your listing in the 

2016 Directory and advise Susan Hayes of any changes you would like by calling her at 541-752-0498 no later 

than December 28. 

Preparedness Committee 

    Sign up for emergency alerts   -  What is the Alert System? 

Linn-Benton ALERT is an emergency notification system that calls for messages to Linn and Benton County 

residents to warn of impending or occurring emergencies, evacuations and other urgent events (windstorms, 

snowstorms, earthquakes, etc.). It provides critical safety instructions when they are needed most. The system is 

address-based. It will send alerts to landline or cellular telephones (or the device of your choosing) in the zip 

code or neighborhood of areas affected by the emergency. By signing up, you will receive time-sensitive 

emergency and safety alerts from public safety officials. If you receive a call, you will hear a computer-

generated message, but please do not hang up. Instead, listen to the message in its entirety for important 

information.  

Sign up and read more about it at: https://www.co.benton.or.us/sheriff/page/emergency-alert 

 

On-Line Communications 

Various committee reports, including some that were presented at the annual meeting, are now posted on the 

SVOA web site. 

Because some of our residents have had problems receiving e-mail mailings from Kurt Powell, our association 

manager and partner in Willamette Community Management, we are changing the systems used for these 

communications.  In the future all e-mails from Kurt will be indicated as from Willamette Community 

Management.  However, rest assured that whatever you receive from WCM, is actually SVOA business. 


